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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

July 31, 2012

Mr. Spiros Traiforos
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Reactor Research Licensing Group
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington. DC 20555-0001

RE: Reactor License R-125 - Appointment of interim Radiation Safety Officer at UMass Lowell

Dear Mr. Traiforos:

The current Radiation Security Officer at UMass Lowell will be leaving at the end of July. The
Radiation Safety Committee and I have appointed Mr. Steven Snay as the interim RSO for the reactor
license R-125. The updated contact information for the Radiation Safety Officer will be:

Steven Snay MS. CHP.
Radiation Safety Office, Pinanski 213
One University Avenue, Lowell MA 01854
Phone: 978-934-3373 Fax: 978-934-4038
Email: StevenSnay@uml.edu

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Snay directly.




